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Water restrictions are taking a toll on the routine water practices of many Australians, but there are
ways to circumvent the legislation and still have enough water to take care of your flowerbeds or
garden.  Now, we arenâ€™t talking about a means of undermining the spirit of the regulations, but
instead, are considering the use of rainwater tanks.  Used to capture natural rainfall and store it for
future use, these additions can save a household money and frustration when looking to capitalize
on periods of heavy downpour.  To better select the right tank for your needs, remember a few key
points of emphasis that will impact the effectiveness of its implementation.

Consider The Holding Size

Always do your best to project how much water you plan on using from the water tank.  If you are
looking to irrigate a small garden, obviously some of the smaller tank sizes are fit for your needs. 
However, if you have a large area of grass that you would like to keep lush and green, youâ€™ll likely
need a tank that resides on the larger end of the spectrum.  Many tanks utilize a design to maximize
carry capacity without taking up a lot of space.  These are known as slimline tanks, and they can
offer incredible functionality without being an eyesore on your property.

Where Will You PlaceIt?

As we mentioned before, slimline tanks can help you save space, but there are other options
available. Underwater tanks, above-ground tanks, and roof-bound water tanks are all available, so
donâ€™t be too concerned if you donâ€™t have a lot of extra ground-space on your property.  Tank
designers have gone to great lengths to ensure that those that would like to make the most of the
rainwater tank capturing system, can do so regardless of the space they have available to dedicate
to it.

Water Pump System

Unless you plan on getting in there with a bucket, weâ€™d recommend installing a pump system for
your water tank.  While some may come with an included pumping system, you may want to
consider other options.  Gravity fed distribution systems will require little to no power to operate,
allowing you to make the most of your system implementation.  Should you need to get the water
uphill, you will undoubtedly require some level of powered water feeding. 

With the selection available for Australian water tanks, there is no doubt that anyone can find the
exact design that meets their every need.  Whether you are in an urban or rural setting, there are
sizes and designs that cater to the specific requirements of the setting.  While seeking a company to
help you decide which model is right for you, be sure that they carry a wide selection of sizes and
designs.  This will ensure that you arenâ€™t being sold a unit that doesnâ€™t meet your needs, but instead,
just generates a sale for the providing salesperson.

Residents across Australia are embracing the water regulations with renewed vigor given the
solution that has presented itself in the form of Australian rain water tanks.  Why let your lawn or
flowerbeds whither simply because you were not allowed to utilize municipal water for your irrigation
needs?  Install a slimline tank, collect natural rainwater, and save yourself time and money in the
process.  Taking steps to reduce the carbon footprint of each resident is a rather large undertaking,
but when the collection of natural rainfall begins to supplement the amount of clean drinking water
used for other purposes, we are obviously taking strides toward that ultimate goal.  Consider the
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previously mentioned variables and choose the rainwater tank that is right for you.
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